Kindergarten New

| would like to say thank you to Jennie Hitt for organizing
the Halloween party and to all parents who brought items.
We had a great afternoon!

Our trip to Greenbush was all about plants and animals. We
learned about the basic needs of living things and the food
chain. We worked with hissing coach roaches, millipedes, a
snake, and a Chinese water dragon. We went through their
rainforest to see all different kinds of plants and worked in
the greenhouse on planting seeds. It was a wonderful
learning experience!

Today was our second caught doing good celebration. We
are working on good behavior and making good choices.

Don’t forget we need every student to bring a new item for
our PTO class basket. Anything for comfort or relaxation will
work. All items, tickets, and money must be at school by
Friday, November 9*. *Make plans to be at our chili supper
on November 10* starting at 5:30 to support our school. All
the money goes back to help students and staff.



| am sending home a baggie for collecting Box Tops for
Education. Our PTO uses the labels to earn money for the
school. The bags have a magnetic strip to stay on the frig.
When you see a product with a label, just cut it off and put
in the bag. Once you get some collected send them to
school. The PTO person will pick up from the classroom
about every nine weeks.

My class has been busy learning about numbers 0-10. This
would be knowing the name, order, writing, and comparing
of each one. Next Tuesday, we will start chapter 5-Addition.

This group is doing awesome in learning the pre-primer
sight words. | think we are ready to start reading sight word
books. In class, we will talk about what directions to follow
on our books and how they will go home in our folders for
extra reading practice.

Have a super weekend!!!



